
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                          Friday 11th January 2019 
 
Welcome back to the new term. We hope you had a good Christmas and wish 
you and your families a Happy New Year. 
The children have settled back into Nursery routines quickly and  easily and it 
is amazing to see how much they have grown over the last few weeks.      
Friendships have been renewed and new ones being made each day which is 
lovely to see. We have had 4 new children joining us this week but they will be 
in Nursery for a second year too. 
 
A reminder that the online admission form for Reception 2019 needs to be 
completed by 15th January. The forms were given out in October but if you 
still have not registered your choice of school for your child for September 
the One Stop Shop can help you submit your details online or speak to a   mem-
ber of Nursery Staff and we will try and make time to support you. (You will 
need an email address.) On 16th April you will receive your child’s allocation of-
fer by email. If you have placed St Anne’s School as your first choice and your 
child is baptised we will need evidence of this. 
 
In the coming weeks we will be taking small groups of children to Asda to buy 
ingredients for baking and also for healthy snacks for our snack table. This 
gives the children an opportunity to think about what we need, write a shopping 
list and then look for these items in the shop whilst reading from our list and 
looking at labels. Learning opportunities for counting and recognising numbers 
as well as handling money is also available. Carrying the shopping back to  
Nursery introduces the language of weight, heavier and lighter etc.  
 
Please make sure that your child is on time for Nursery (8:45am/12:15pm) as lateness   
causes disruption for children who have already settled for the register and also be 
on time to pick up (11:45am/3:15pm).  
Children are not allowed to wear shoes with laces for Nursery as this stops them 
from being independent when getting in and out of the sand pit. They must be able to 
un/fasten their own shoes. 

Nursery Staff 



亲爱的家长/监护人，2019年1月11日 

 

欢迎回到新学期。我们希望您圣诞节过得愉快，祝您和家人新年快乐。 

孩子们可以快速轻松地回到幼儿园，并且看到他们在过去几周里的成长情况令人惊讶。

友谊已经更新，每天都有新的友谊，很可爱。本周我们有4个新生儿加入我们，但他们

也将在幼儿园待上一年。 

 

提醒您2019年接待的在线录取表格需要在1月15日之前完成。这些表格是在10月份发

出的，但是如果您还没有为9月份的孩子选择学校，那么一站式服务可以帮助您在线提

交您的详细信息或与幼儿园工作人员交谈，我们将尽力抽出时间支持你。 （您需要一

个电子邮件地址。）4月16日，您将通过电子邮件收到孩子的分配优惠。如果您将圣安

妮学校作为您的首选，并且您的孩子接受了洗礼，我们将需要这方面的证据。 

 

在接下来的几周里，我们将把一小群孩子送到Asda，为我们的小吃桌购买烘焙原料和

健康零食。这让孩子们有机会思考我们需要什么，写一个购物清单，然后在商店里查找

这些商品，同时阅读我们的清单并查看标签。还可以学习计算和识别数字以及处理金钱

的机会。将购物带回幼儿园介绍了重量，重量和重量等语言。 

 

请确保您的孩子准时到托儿所（晚上8点45分至下午12点15分），因为迟到导致已经

入住登记的儿童中断并且准时接送（上午11:45 /下午3:15） 。 

儿童不得穿着带有鞋带的鞋子，因为这样可以阻止他们进出沙坑时独立。他们必须能够

打开/系好自己的鞋子。 

幼儿园工作人员 



 

 


